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Empty Return Changes - Lathrop 
 

 
Effective June 17, 2002 all empty 40’ APL/Pacer units originating 
at the UPRR Lathrop ramp should be returned between the hours 
of 0600-1800 to: 
 
DEVINE/PETERS INTERMODAL CY 
1985 W. YOSEMITE AVENUE 
MANTECA, CA 
 

After these hours, and on weekends, they may be returned to the 
UPRR Lathrop ramp. 

 
20’ and 45’ empties are to be returned to the UPRR ramp; we will 
continue to advise by daily fax for the disposition of all empty 48’ 
and 53’. 
 

If you have any questions regarding this change, please do not 
hesitate in calling Pacer Stacktrain, 209 239-9407. 

 


